
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are Excited to Bring You An 
Updated Parish Directory This Fall! 

 
 

But in order for that to happen … 

we will NEED volunteers  
and 

we will NEED you to book  
your family photo sessions! 

 
 

Portrait sessions will be taking place in April. 
We currently have 17 dates booked 

 and require 2-3 volunteers for each date. 
 

Details will be available soon on booking portrait sittings. 
 

To Volunteer please contact the Parish Office at 
office@resurrectionparish.ca  


